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THE PROJECT

GO! is an Erasmus+ small-scale partnership
in Vocational Education and Training.

Project Number:
 2021-2-CY01-KA210-VET-000050795

AIM

GO! aims to deliver a web-based one-stop
shop that will consist of different practices
and tools regarding career advising with an
emphasis on disadvantaged groups. The
one-stop shop will be a useful means for
career advisers, members of
disadvantaged groups, and policy makers
who seek to use good practices and tools,
and develop new policies.

NEWS
We are excited to bring you the highlights
from our first face-to-face transnational
meeting and outline the crucial activities
into which we will delve the coming
months. 
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Stay connected!
We invite all our colleagues,

beneficiaries, and other stakeholders to
stay engaged as we embark on this

exciting journey together. 
Your contributions and insights are

invaluable to the success of our project. 

www.go.projectsgallery.eu

Project Kick-off in Nicosia: The journey of
the GO! project officially began in Nicosia,
Cyprus, at the offices of the M.M.C.
Management Center, the project
coordinator. We were delighted to host
representatives from ASNOR, our partner
organization, marking a milestone in
collaborative effort and international
partnership.

As we move forward, we are inspired
by the commitment and insights
shared during this first meeting. The
groundwork has been laid and we
are eager to build on this
momentum. Stay tuned for more
updates as we continue to develop
and expand our GO! project, striving
to make a meaningful impact. 

Day One: The meeting started with a warm
welcome from the project coordinator. The
session proceeded with an introduction of
both partners, M.M.C. and ASNOR, focusing
on their experiences and roles in the
project. The day was primarily dedicated to
presenting the project's framework,
emphasizing three critical areas, namely:
 

Project Management and Coordination 1.
Quality Assurance 2.
Dissemination of Activities and Results 3.

The discussions were insightful, laying a
solid foundation for the project’s strategies
and outcomes. The day concluded with a
comprehensive review and feedback
session, setting a positive tone for the
future. 

Day Two: The subsequent day delved
deeper into the second and third
activities of the project: 

The second activity focused on
identifying EU-funded projects,
good practices, and tools for
career guidance to disadvantaged
groups. 
The third activity centered around
the development of an online
platform designed as a web-based
one-stop shop.  
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